
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

August 20, 1998

Richard Hurlburt, Director
Real Estate and Professional Trades Division
Department of Consumer Protection
State of Connecticut
165 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, CT  06106-1630

Dear Mr. Hurlburt:

Thank you for your efforts toward resolving the problem with Connecticut’s National
Registry data submissions. After processing the data file that we received on August 17th, the
National Registry is now current for Connecticut appraisers.

As you requested, we revised our state contact list to indicate you as our primary contact.
Since you asked in our phone conversations about the Association of Appraiser Regulatory
Officials (“AARO”), you can check their Web site at http://www.aaro.net or call their office at
512.353.0217 for more information.

If you have questions on any ASC matters, please call.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Director


